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I am a Hong Kong student studying in New York University in the United 
States and I am in support of the government privatization initiative of 
the Hong Kong Airport.
In response to the "Consultation Document on Partial Privatization of the 
Airport Authority", I believe the Hong Kong Airport is in position to face 
market competition in order to obtain faster growth.  As a foreign student, 
I travel a lot. I fly back and forth to Hong Kong and also around the 
United States. Every time I get stuck at a US airport (which are 
government-owned and operated), I think about Hong Kong's beautiful airport.
The bureaucracy in US airports lead to delays and disorganization. I trust 
that a privatized airport would service the general public in a more 
efficient and effective way. The higher charges from privatization may 
indeed hurt the airport's competitiveness, but I am confident that the 
World's Best Airport will continue to attract passengers from all over.

I am very proud of the Hong Kong airport and I look forward to its 
privatization.
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